
Town of Wilmington 
Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the Meeting 

November 12, 2020 
 

Present:   

Members – Charles Biondo, Sheila Burke, Michael Burns and Jennifer Crane 

Missing – Laurie Robarge 

Also in Attendance - Recreation Director, Karen Campbell 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:07 p.m. 

 

Minutes 

The October 1, 2020 Meeting Minutes were accepted unanimously.  Motion by Charles Biondo;  

second by Jennifer Crane.  

 

Director’s Report:  Karen Campbell reviewed the details of the Monthly Report for October. 

 

Old Business: 

Santa’s Workshop:  The Workshop will not be held this year due to the pandemic. 

 

New Business: 

Yentile Bricks and Benches:  The Recreation Department was successful in selling an additional 15 

bricks, and 5 benches during the summer sale.  There are only 2 benches left that do not have 

memorial plaques on them. 

 

December Meeting Cancellation:  Commission members unanimously agreed to skip the 

December meeting and reconvene in January.  

 

Fall 2.020 Recreation Matters:  The 2nd Fall Newsletter was published in October as the 

Department has offered several new programs, most of which are virtual.   

 

Discussion/Questions: 

 

 Charles Biondo commented that he would like to see travel reinstated as soon as possible, and to 

have Commission members made aware of any travel so that they can promote this valuable resource to 

fellow residents. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, January 7, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:31 p.m. by a unanimous vote.  Motion by Sheila Burke; second by Charles 

Biondo.   

 

Submitted by: 

 

Karen Campbell 

Recreation Director, Recreation Department  


